
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am 
 

 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Second Sunday of Lent                                                                                      12th March 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

Happy Lent!  
Yes I meant that.  
 

God bless 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Wayne Carlson, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe, Edvige Peluso, Ben Perri,  
Mike Short and Matilda “Tilly” Wilson. 
 

For the deceased 
 

Joan Larkin, Jose Manuel de Lima, Luigi Peluso and Donna Poelking 

Chrism Mass 
 

On Thurs, April 6 at 7:00pm, Bishop Gary Gordon will be 
the principal celebrant at a Mass that is celebrated 
annually. At this liturgy we gather, around the bishop, for 
the blessing and consecration of the oils that will be used 
in all our parishes in the coming year.  
May our presence at the Chrism Mass be a sign of our 
support and gratitude for their ministry—and a reminder 
that baptism calls all of us to lives of service.  
All are invited to attend. A collection will be taken during 
Mass and a reception will follow. 
—————————————————————————- 
Stations of the Cross 
 

Stations of the Cross will be held on Friday evenings, till 
April 7th at 6:00pm during Lent. 

No final hymn during Lent 
 

In keeping with the mood of solemn preparation that 
characterizes the Lenten season, there will be no 
recessional hymn at all Masses during Lent— weekdays 
and weekends. 
 

We ask that you please remain standing quietly in your 
pews until the celebrant has left the church at the end of 
Mass. Thank you. 
————————————————————————— 

St Joseph the Worker Parish  Sat, March 18 

A Centering Prayer Retreat of Sacred Silence 

Only this I want to know Christ Jesus my Lord. 
 

This all-day Retreat is an inward journey to encounter the 
Risen Lord hidden in our inmost self. 
Registration: 9:00am (with coffee/tea & treats).  

Retreat: 10:00am to 4:30pm and Mass at 5:00pm. 
Lunch is provided, please state any dietary needs. 
 

To register, email: Patti O’Brien at pattiob@shaw.ca / 
Charlie Allen at charlieballen@gmail.com or contact: 
St Joseph the Worker Parish Office at 250-479 7413 
Tuesday- Friday 8:30am to 3:30pm. Space is limited.  
 

St Joseph the Worker Parish Mission 
 

Mass at 6:30pm with Mission talks starting at 7:00pm 
 

Presenter: Dr Christophe Potworowski,  

“The Encounter”  March 28 
How real and true is Our Encounter with Christ in our daily 
circumstances? 

“The Following”  March 29 
How do we follow Jesus within the problems and drama of 
our daily lives? 
 

Reconciliation Service  March 30 at 7:00pm 
—————————————————————————- 

Holy Cross Parish  Lenten Conversations 

Joy of Love: Medicine for Wounded Families  
 

God comes to us disguised in all our family situations 
wanting to bring understanding, healing, grace and 
mercy. You are invited to come out for reflection & 
dialogue on the Joy of Love: Mon, Apr 3 & Tues, Apr 4,  
7:00pm—8:00pm. Facilitated by Glen Palahicky. 

Sacramental Preparation 
 

Thank you to everyone involved in the Children's 
Reconciliation Service on Sat, March 11 -- before, during 
and after the celebration: Fr David, for his gift of ministry 
to our community, and other invited priests; teachers and 
musicians for their commitment to sharing their faith and 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Monday 13 March Exercise with Beryl 
Led By The Spirit 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

  1:00pm 
  7:15pm 

Tuesday 14 March SH’s Christian Charity Sorting & Pricing Parish Hall   9:30am 

Wednesday 15 March SH’s Christian Charity Sorting & Pricing 
Knights of Columbus General meeting 

Parish Hall 
Parish Hall 

  9:30am 
  7:00pm 

Thursday 16 March Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall   9:45am 

Friday 17 March Christian Meditation 
Stations of the Cross 

Parish Hall 
Church 

  9:30am 
  6:00pm 

mailto:pattiob@shaw.ca
mailto:charlieballen@gmail.com


 

 

acts of service; children willing to learn with an open 
heart; parents for their support of the program; and our 
community for your continued prayers that all children will 
continue to grow in their faith and love of Jesus our Lord. 
Thank you— Miriam Podmoroff 
 

Stations of The Cross: Sunday, March 19 at 11:15am in 
the church. Led by Children's Faith Formation Ministry.  
All are invited. 

Sacred Heart’s Christian Charity  Sat, April 29 

Spring Used Clothing and Attic Treasures Sale 

 

Collection of appropriate items in the Parish Hall will 
begin on Tues, March 14 from 9:30am to 11:30am and 
will continue each Tuesday and Wednesday until April 19. 
 

If you are not able to drop items off during these 
designated times, please call Rita 250-598 9558 to make  
alternate arrangements. 
We request for all items to be clean and in good repair.  
Disposing of unsuitable items impacts both our cost and 
workload. Please note that books will be sold only at the 
bazaar in the Fall, please hold on to them until such time 
as we have no place to store them. 
 

If you have time on any Tuesday or Wednesday mornings 
and do enjoy fellowship, please come and help. 
—————————————————————————- 
Development and Peace 
 

Women are building an inclusive society in Indonesia: 
This week, D&P/Caritas Canada is taking you to 
Indonesia to meet Risya, a 22year-old Indonesian woman 
who has been blind since adolescence. Thanks to a 
workshop in journalism offered by our partner the 
Association of Independent Journalists, this courageous 
young woman started to use her blog to write about the 
discrimination faced by women with disabilities and to 
encourage these women to believe in their potential. AJI 
has offered media workshops to 170 women and now 
they can make their voices heard! 
 

Do you remember? In 2004, a tsunami hit the coastlines 
around the Indian Ocean, resulting in 300,000 victims. In 
collaboration with its partners, D&P provided emergency relief, 
completed the construction of 3500 permanent homes and 
related infrastructure, and helped establish 26 community 
organizations. 
—————————————————————————- 
Pastoral Care Outreach Programs 
 

Who might be interested in registering at no cost?  
 

Do you care for family members who are ill, visit the sick to 
those who are in the hospital, extended care residencies, or 
who are homebound? Do you want to understand more 
about pastoral care outreach, caregiving, your own ministry, 
or your own faith?  
 

For continuity, we recommend that participants attend all 4 
sessions. Missed workshops can be picked up on another 
date. Please bring a bag lunch; coffee & tea will be provided. 
 

Sat, March 18: 9am– 3pm St Patrick’s Church 
Session 2: Listening & Communication & Mental Health 

Contact: St Patrick’s Parish office to register. 
250-592 7391or email: stpat190@telus.net 
 

Sat, April 29: 9am– 3pm St Joseph the Worker Parish 
Session 3: The Grieving Process & Ministering to Families 
 

Sat, May 20: 9am– 3pm St Joseph the Worker Parish 
Session 4: Who am I as a Pastoral Care Outreach Visitor? 

Contact: St Joseph the Worker Parish office to register 
250-479 7413 or email: sjtwoffice@shaw.ca 
—————————————————————————- 
2017 Bishop’s Gala  Imagine the Possibilities 

Sat, May 6 at Our Lady of Fatima Parish Hall. 
 

Doors open at 6pm with a champagne reception, followed 
by a sit-down dinner. There will be Silent and Live 
Auctions, and an abundance of fun and fellowship! 
 

The purpose of the Gala is to raise funds to further the work of 
our RVM Sisters on the West Coast. The success of last year’s 
Gala provided to enough funds to the Diocese to secure 
temporary accommodation in Port Alberni and purchase a 
vehicle; further funds are needed for a residence in Ahousaht 
and to help us continue to support this important pastoral 
mission. Our Gala will celebrate our progress over the past 
year, and reaffirm our commitment to this journey with our Nuu-
chah-nulth sisters and brothers. Imagine what can happen 
when we work together to carry the Good News of hope, mercy 
and love! 

Tickets are $100 per person; tables of 8 & 10 are available. 
Tax receipts will be issued in the amount of $25 per 
person. Tickets will be available starting March 15, 2017, 
through EventBrite (https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-
bishops-gala-tickets-32330852450) or call 250-479 1331. 

CWL  General Meeting: Sat, Mar 25 at 11:00am in Pope 

John Hall. Guest speaker, Nicole Oei will be presenting a 
power point presentation on her mission to Mexico in 
February. All ladies are invited, Dogwood group is hosting. 

Youth  14th Annual Youth Conference 

More than a Feeling, May 26-28 at St Andrew’s High Sch 
 

Open to students Gr 8 through 12 & recent graduates. 
Please call, email or pick up registration form from our 
Parish Office during office hours. Thank you. 

Parish Office Closed 
 

Our Parish Office will be closed for staff training on the 
new computer software on Wed, Mar 15 & Thurs, Mar 16. 

DONATIONS 

4th & 5th March 2017 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,113.85 

PAD    $   971.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,435.60 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 

Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Walt Ryan    658-5044 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


